SAMPLE ONLY – this is a starter point, feel free to change and make it fit your club needs.
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Dear Parents,
We are excited to offer your child the opportunity to be a member of the__________ Adventure club. We are confident that your kids will enjoy their time in Adventurers having lots of fun and learning more about themselves, their environment and their God.
There are a few items of information we would like to share with you regarding our program for this year.

1. Club meetings will be held on the second Sabbath of each month starting in February.  The Adventurer program will run from 2pm – 4pm.  On the first meeting each child will bring home a laminated card that contains the Pledge and Law and all our dates for the year on it. You can keep this handy on the fridge as a reminder of the next meeting date.   
2. The club fee will be $20 ($35 for 2 children $50 for 3 children) and this will assist us to provide materials required for all the fun activities that we have planned.
3. We encourage our Adventurers to wear a uniform to each meeting. This consists of white polo shirt, blue trousers/jeans/skirt/shorts a green scarf with toggle and blue sash.  
4. It is an Adventurer requirement that each club member read the two required reading books for the year. We will be completing one of these books by reading a chapter each meeting and discussing it with the kids. The other book will rotate around to each club member during the year for them to read at home. 
5. Club time will be broken into the preliminary time (1 hour) where we do our Pledge and Law, read a chapter of our book and discusses it. The kids then have a 15min break, at which time we offer them a biscuit and a drink.  If your child is unable to share in this treat due to dietary restrictions please bring this to my attention.  After our short break we separate into class groups to complete some book work. This is where the children work towards achieving a variety of Awards through their book work requirements. 
6. Please feel free to stay for the program and check out what the kids are doing.  It’s a wonderful opportunity to be involved in creating positive church memory events for your child.  If you would like to be more involved as a parent helper or a class teacher please come and discuss with me the assistance you can provide and we can place you where you are most needed. 
Thanks for supporting this exciting children’s ministry program by sending your kids along, we look forward to a great time learning together.
God Bless

